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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

October 23, 2003

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Federal  & State

Letters were transmitted today to members of Governor-Elect Arnold Schwarzenegger’s Transition Team from Los Angeles County concerning the MTA’s effort to secure a Full Funding Grant Agreement (FFGA) for the Eastside Light Rail Line.  The correspondence is accompanied by a one-page fact sheet, which outlines how the Governor-Elect can assist the MTA secure, without delay, an FFGA for the Eastside Light Rail Line.  This action follows an October 10, 2003 letter that I sent to members of the Governor-Elect’s Transition Team regarding the Eastside Light Rail Line.

For your review, a copy of the letter sent to Transition Team members and the one-page fact sheet, are attached.

Please feel free to contact Government Relations Manager for Federal Affairs, Raffi Hamparian at (213) 922-3769, Government Relations Administrator Marisa Yeager at (213) 922-2262 or Government Relations Manager for State Affairs, Michael Turner at 

(213) 922-2122 with any questions related to this Legislative Brief.
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